[image: image1.jpg]




President - Scott Lane               Vice President – Walter “Dub” Warren
Secretary – Clarence Johnson     Treasurer – Carl Williams, M.D. 
[P.O. Box 200721, San Antonio, TX 78220-0721]

An independent nondenominational, nonprofit and volunteer, educational and evangelical outreach.

We confess the Bible to be The Word of God, Jesus Christ as The Lord,

 and young-earth scientific creationism.

SABBSA met on August 9th and discussed several topics. One was the status and our participation in John Pendleton’s 5 on 1 debate tentatively scheduled for November. Another was the pursuit of Dr. Carl Baugh or Dr. Patton to come down and do a seminar with our support in the fall or spring. Finally, most of the meeting was devoted to starting our now ongoing project of developing a one hour or one time presentation to act as an initial information source for the public on creationism.

It was decided that we need not be hasty in getting this project done and to first get input from Pastors and other clergy as to what they need, want and what they see as would be beneficial in a creationist presentation. Several people at the meeting agreed to interview their “paid holy men” and get this research data for us. We will have a discussion of what they learned at the next SABBSA meeting and see what leading it gives us into the nature and structure of our introductory presentation. I have attached to this email the notes Dub Warren wwarren4277@sbcglobal.net. sent me from the interview with Trinity’s staff. We request all members who have had such discussions either bring their findings to Tuesday’s meeting or email Dub Warren with your results so they can be available for the meeting.
As always we will meet this coming Tuesday night at 7 pm at the Jim’s Restaurant at the corner of San Pedro and Ramsey. You are invited to attend.
